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I support full implementation of Measure 114 as voted in by Oregonians.  While I 

understand that some modifications may be necessary, I urge lawmakers to pass SB 

348 in the strongest form possible to protect Oregonians.  We have to do everything 

we can to get guns out of the hands of people who can do harm to themselves and 

others.  Thank you. 


